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MINUTES SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, April 21, 2020 

The meeting of the Town of Centerville Board took place on Thursday, April 21, 2020 at the VFW Hall, 

1221 Park Lane, Cleveland, Wisconsin.  In attendance were Chairman Brian Kraemer, Supervisor Jerry 

Vogel, Supervisor Mike Bruckschen, and Zoning Administrator Russ Tooley. Chairman Brian Kraemer 

called the meeting to order.  The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.   

A motion was made to approve the agenda by Supervisor Mike Bruckschen with a 2nd from Chairman 

Brian Kraemer.  Motion carried. 

There was no public input. 

Discussion about Lakeshore Drive: Chairman Brian Kraemer reported that he has reached out the state to 

look at the road. They will assess the road. There might be a possibility of qualifying for a grant. We are 

also waiting for an opinion from the town’s association. One dead end sign is up – the one on Lakeshore 

Road. The sign on the north end of the road requires working with the village. 

Various options were discussed for road improvements in 2020. In addition to options discussed, 

Chairman Kramer was going to quote crack filling on Lakeshore Road. A motion was made to pursue 

quotations on Option #4 by Supervisor Jerry Vogel, with a 2
nd

 from Supervisor Mike Bruckschen.  

Motion carried.  Option #4 included getting quotes on chip sealing or wedging & chip sealing on the 

following roads.  Final road projects selection contingent on budget considerations. 

Center Road from CTH F to Point Creek Road 1.0 miles 

Lakeshore Road from Village limits to the Sheboygan County Line 1.35 miles. 

Fischer Creek Road from Dairyland Drive to Centerville Road. .61 miles 

S. Fischer Creek Road from Westview to North Avenue.  1.4 miles 

County Line Road from Union to Dairyland Drive.  1.0 miles 

Gass Lake Road from CTH F to Point Creek.  1.0 miles 

Point Creek Road from Union to Westview. 1.0 miles 

 

Without further business to complete, the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. with a motion made by 

Supervisor Mike Bruckschen and a 2
nd

 from Supervisor Jerry Vogel. Motion passed.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Bruckschen, Supervisor 

Town of Centerville 


